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On the 16th of February 2023, PRAYAS - the Placement and Internship Cell 

of Mata Sundri College for Women orchestrated a Workshop in collaboration 

with Department of Punjabi.The primary objective of this workshop was to 

educate students about the various job opportunities available in the field of 

Punjabi. This collaborative initiative aimed to connect the students with 

promising career opportunities. 

 

Mr. S. Prakash Singh Gill serves as a dedicated lecturer at Guru Harkishan 

Public School in Shahdara, where he imparts knowledge and shapes young 

minds. Moreover, he is a member of the CBSE Curriculum System Committee, 

where he plays a crucial role in shaping the course and syllabus for the Punjabi 

language. Beyond his teaching endeavours, Mr. Gill is an advocate for the 

Punjabi language and culture, serving as the President of Punjabi Helpline. 

Additionally, Mr. Gill takes on the role of Chief Editor at Sandesh E Paper, 

where he contributes to the distribution of information and news within the 

Punjabi community. 

A total of 49 students registered for the event with 29 participations. 

The gathering commenced with a warm and gracious welcome extended to all 

participants by Dr. Jagjeet Kaur, the convener of the event.Subsequently, Dr. 

Rubal Sharma, from the Department of Political Science, and Co-Convener of 

the event, delivered an inspiring speech, setting the tone for the proceedings. 

The event received a distinguished presence as Professor Harpreet Kaur, the 

principal of the college, honoured the guests with traditional shawls.The 

highlight of the event was Mr. Prakash Singh Gill's insightful talk. He provided 

valuable information about government job opportunities after completing 



different degree programs and explored various aspects of Punjabi language and 

culture in depth.The event culminated with Mr.Prakash’s presentation, leaving 

attendees enriched with knowledge and inspired for their future career and 

growth. To bring the proceedings to a close, Dr. Jagjeet Kaur, the Head of the 

Department (H.O.D), joined by Dr. Gurjit Kaur, Dr. Veenakshi, and other 

esteemed faculty members, expressed their heartfelt gratitude to the speaker and 

commended the collaborative effort of the Placement Cell and the Punjabi 

Department. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


